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         Date: 30.05.2020 
 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

 
Sub: Announcement of revised date of exam 

 

On 07.04.2020, COMEDK had notified that due to the concerns arising out 

of COVID-19 pandemic, COMEDK has rescheduled the examination date to 

1st week of June 2020 and informed that a new examination date will be 

announced in the 1st week of May. Similarly, the last date of application was 

extended to 05.05.2020 which was further extended to 30th May 2020. 

 

Now, it has been decided that the UGET – 2020 will be held on Saturday the 

27th June 2020 in two shifts (first from 9.00 AM to 12.00 Noon and second 

from 2.00 PM to 5.00 PM). The test center and the shift will be allotted by 

COMEDK and details will be made available in Test Admission Ticket (TAT) 

based on which the candidates have to attend the exam. 

 
The candidates will be provided with edit facility from 12.00 Noon of 1st June 

2020 to 4.00 PM of 3rd June 2020 to update test city preference, photo 

upload and academic details. The calendar of events will be published in 

due course. 

 
All other terms and conditions brought out in the Information Brochure 

published on 13.01.2020 will remain unchanged. 

 

The candidates are required to refer to the COMEDK web site 

www.comedk.org for all updates. 

 

 

 Sd/- 
 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 
 

http://www.comedk.org/

